
 

TAP UPDATE 
Scholarship for Dependent Children Application 

Window Opening February 22nd! 
 
 
During 2019 UAW-FCA Negotiations, the Scholarship for Dependent Children 
(SFDC) program for members with college-aged dependent children continuing 
their education was successfully maintained.  
 
The enrollment period for the Scholarship of Dependent Children program will 
open from February 22, 2021 through April 23, 2021.  
 
All eligible members may submit signed applications to their Local TAP 
Representative for the Program during the enrollment period for courses 
successfully completed during the 2020 school year.  
 
All signed applications and supporting documentation must be submitted to your 
Local TAP Representative to be received by the National TAP Office no later than 
April 30, 2021. Late submissions will not be accepted. Any applications submitted 
directly to the National TAP office will be returned to sender.  
 
Please note: There will be three (3) disbursement payments beginning after the 
April 30 submission deadline to National TAP office. The payments will be 
disbursed based upon first in, first out completed and approved applications. The 
exact dates are yet to be determined but will be communicated when available.  
 
• Enrollment Period: February 22, 2021 through April 23, 2021 

• Eligible members submit signed applications to their Local TAP 
Representative for the Program during the enrollment period for courses 
successfully completed during the 2020 school year.  

• SFDC Submission Deadline to National TAP Office: April 30, 2021  
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